
 

SMILES FROM APRIL MANNA 
DINNER 

  

Helping out feels great...just look at these happy BCAR 
friends serving up a meal at  House of Prayer’s Manna 
Dinner in Aliquippa. BCAR Past-Presidents, Beverly   
Pietrandrea and Bridget Wysocki, head up this worthy 
cause several times a year. We love volunteers and can 
always use money to fund this endeavor. Please call 
the  BCAR Office at 724.774.4126  if you can play a 
part in our Community Service outreach events. 
  

 


